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Thank you to all of you who vol-
unteered to serve on SDACO 
committees. Committees are es-
sential in the continued success 
of the association. Some of our 
standing committees have al-
ready begun their work. Over the 
next few months we will update 
you on the activities and goals 
for each of the SDACO Commit-
tees. 
 

The Continuing Education Com-
mittee has held its first meeting. The meeting included reviewing the 
convention, discussing workshops for the upcoming year, and elect-
ing the committee leadership. Harding County Auditor Kathy Glines 
was elected Chairperson and Harding County Register of Deeds Sue 
Litzel as the Vice-Chair. The main goal of the Continuing Education 
Committee is to continually improve the quality of our workshops and 
the annual convention. 
 

For the upcoming year the following continuing education events are 
scheduled: 
 SDACO Spring Workshop in Pierre May 12th – 14th 
 SDACO Deputies Workshop in Pierre May (TBD) 
 SD Counties Convention in Pierre  September 21st– 23rd 

 

In 2010 we are adding a SDACO Deputies Workshop. The workshop 
will be a shortened version of the Spring Workshop for deputies. We 
are still working on the dates and will send them out soon.             

Committee Update 

Kathy Glines, left, and Sue Litzel were recently elected 

Continuing Education Chairperson and Vice-Chairperson, 

respectively. 

(continued on page 3) 
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and efforts. I think you will find it very reward-
ing and I know that the association is very 
grateful. 
  
Please give me a call or email me with any 
questions or concerns you may have, or just 
to chat is fun too.  I look forward to working 
with you in the future. 
  
Hope everyone has a great fall and begin-
ning of the winter season.  
  
Dawn McLaughlin 
dmclaughlin@custercountysd.com 

I hope all of you enjoyed convention as 
well as I did this year. A big thank you to 
Eric and Janell for their hard work orga-
nizing such a big event, we also need to 
give a huge thank you to Bob and Kris for 
all they do for our organization.  They all 
did a great job lining up the education 
events and also the wonderful entertain-
ment. With the condition of our economy 
we also need to remember to thank the 
sponsors and venders who graciously do-
nated to us. They are a vital part of our 
conventions and workshops. If anyone 
has any new ideas for the associate 
members or if you know someone that 
would like to be one, please contact my-
self or Eric.  That would be a big help. 
  
I'm extremely excited to be able to serve 
as President to this association and to 
an outstanding group of wonderful peo-
ple. It will be a truly rewarding experi-
ence. These past few years, I have been 
able to meet so many knowledgeable and 
great people throughout this fine state of 
South Dakota. It will be a challenge and 
hard work but I hope to do my best.  
  
I also what to thank everyone that is cur-
rently serving on committees and for 
those that volunteered or that was asked 
to serve. The committees are a very im-
portant part of our association and I'm 
thankful for those that volunteer their time 

President’s Corner:  Dawn McLaughlin, Custer Co. Treas. 

Hello all! It seems 
like ol’ man winter 
has shown up early 
in South Dakota. I'm 
starting to say 
words like "brrr", 
"chilly", and "nippy".  

☺   

President Dawn McLaughlin has appointed a 
Register of Deeds Task Force to look into fu-
ture developments for the office including the 
possibility of a flat fee and technology up-
grades. SDACO 2nd Vice President Julie Risty 
will serve as chair. A register of deeds was se-
lected from each district. Below is a list of the 
Task Force.  

 
SDACO 2nd Vice Pres. Julie Risty - Chair 
Julie Herrboldt, Southeast District 
John Hilgemann, Upper Missouri Valley  District 
Caryn Hojer, Sioux Valley District 
Janet Knapp, Lake Region 
Donna Mayer, Black Hills District 
Jerry Peterson, Randall Reservoir District  
Carol Sherman, James River Valley District 
Bev Stoeser,  Oahe District 
Deb Young, Southeast Central District 



We anticipate the Deputy Workshop will be 
held shortly after the Spring Workshop. Any 
ideas or comments you have for the workshop 
would be greatly    appreciated. A survey will 
be sent out next month to get your feedback 
on the format and sessions for the Deputy 
Workshop. 
 

We are also working on improving the number 
of options available for you to meet your elec-
tive credit requirements. At convention four 
elective credits were available, you receive 
one credit for each district meeting you attend, 
and elective sessions will be available at the 
Spring Workshop. In each newsletter we will 
also list other options for you to get additional 
elective credits. 
 

Officials may also choose to submit other 
coursework relevant to their duties as a 
county official completed outside the SDACO 
to the CEC for approval as elective credits. 
Classes completed independent of SDACO 
workshops or other pre-approved elective 
courses require a report on the benefits the 
class has to the duties of a county official. 

Elective credit classes must be beneficial 
to the ongoing duties of an elected county 
official. The Continuing Education Commit-
tee has the authority to determine if a 
class qualifies for credit under the SDACO 
Certified County Official Program. 

 

Pre-approved elective courses include 
sessions at workshops administered by 
the SD Secretary of State, SD Department 
of Legislative Audit, SD Department of 
Revenue and Regulation, SD Department 
of Health, SD Association of County Com-
missioners, SD Association of County Wel-
fare Officials, Software User Meetings, SD 
Professional Land Surveyors’ Association, 
International Right of Way Association, the 
National Association of Counties (NACo), 
the National Association of County Re-
corders, Election Officials, and Clerks 
(NACRC), the National Association of 
County Collectors, Treasurers and Fi-
nance Officers (NACCTFO). 
 

Please contact the SDACO office if you 
have any questions or if we can be of any 
assistance. 

Committee Update, continued from front page. 
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Continuing Education Program Corner 
 
With each issue of the South Dakota County News we will list an opportunity for you to earn 
elective credits.  
 
This month the spotlight is on Microsoft’s free online training opportunities. You can find the 
site at http://office.microsoft.com/en-us/training/default.aspx. The site offers a great opportu-
nity to refine your skills for many of the Microsoft programs on your computer.  
 
Once you go to the site, click on the software you would like to learn more about. For many 
of the selections there are multiple choices. When you click on a session it will tell you the 
approximate time the session will take. Print out this page for your records. The sessions 
work like a PowerPoint slide show and will allow you to pause if you need to. 
 
Elective credits are awarded as one hour in session = one credit. For example, a 45 minute 
session on this website would equal .75 credits. Please contact the SDACO office if you 
have any questions.  
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2009 Fall Counties Convention 
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SDACO Scholarship Endowment Fund 
 

Convention Revenue 
50/50 Raffle                                $   201.50 
Nationwide Golf                          $     25.00 
Silent Auction                              $1,039.75 
Total Convention Revenue         $1,266.25 
 
SDACO Scholarship Endowment:  $10,653.88 
 
In the 2009 calendar year, $3,994.45 was raised for SDACO scholarships. $500 is desig-
nated for the 2010 scholarship winner. The remaining $3,494.45 was added to the scholar-
ship fund to bring the endowment total to $10,653.88.  
 
Please contact the scholarship committee if you have fundraising ideas for the next year.  
 
Janet Sayler, Chair  (janets@co.pennington.sd.us) 
Connie Konrad  (connie.konrad@state.sd.us) 
Carol Klumper  (ucauditor@iw.net) 

A special thank-you to 

all who participated in 

the costume contest @ 

Monday evening’s  

banquet! 
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Continuing Education Certifications Awarded 

Newly Certified Officials: 

 

County  Name   Office 

Beadle  Jill Hanson  Auditor 

Bon Homme Tamara Brunken  Auditor 

Douglas  Diane Christensen Auditor 

Lawrence Sheree Green  Reg. of Deeds 

Moody  Lori Schaefers  Auditor 

Yankton  Brian Hunhoff  Reg. of Deeds 

 

Maintaining Certification: 

Aurora  Susan Urban  Auditor 

  Maxine Schroeder Treasurer 

  Arlene Koch  Reg. of Deeds 

Beadle  Barb O’Riley  Reg. of Deeds 

Bennett  Susan Williams  Auditor 

  Jolene Donovan  Treasurer 

  Nancy Sterkel  Reg. of Deeds 

Bon Homme Jason Humpal  Treasurer 

Brookings Vicki Buseth  Finance Officer 

  Beverly Chapman Reg. of Deeds 

Brown  Maxine Taylor  Auditor 

  Carol Sherman  Reg. of Deeds 

Brule  Pamela Petrak  Auditor 

  Doreen Priebe  Treasurer 

  Judy Busack  Reg. of Deeds 

Butte  Elaine Jensen  Auditor 

  Paula Walker   Reg. of Deeds 

Campbell Lisa Schaefbauer  Auditor 

  Renee Rieker  Treasurer 

  Carina Fuehrer  Reg. of Deeds 

Clark  Nancy Worth  Auditor 

  Kay Mahlen  Treasurer 

  Janet Hurlbut  Reg. of Deeds 

Clay  Ruth Bremer  Auditor 

  Cathi Powell  Treasurer 

  Betty McCambridge Reg. of Deeds 

Codington Cindy Brugman  Auditor 

  Ann Rasmussen  Reg. of Deeds 

Corson  Dorothy Schuh  Auditor 

  Heather Gall  Treasurer 

  Virginia Sauer  Reg. of Deeds 

Custer  Linda Nelson  Auditor 

  Dawn McLaughlin Treasurer 

 

Davison  Susan Kiepke  Auditor 

  Brenda Sanders  Treasurer 

  Deb Young  Reg. of Deeds 

Day  Sandy Raap  Auditor 

  Connie Wagner  Treasurer 

  Janet Knapp  Reg. of Deeds 

Deuel  Pam Lynde  Auditor 

  Judy Bartling  Treasurer 

  Carole Fischer  Reg. of Deeds 

Dewey  Adele Enright  Auditor 

  Deborah Goldade Reg. of Deeds 

Douglas  Carol VanDerWerff Treasurer 

  Randy Larson  Reg. of Deeds 

Edmunds Keith Schurr  Auditor 

  Dianne Stafford  Treasurer 

  Kathleen Braun  Reg. of Deeds 

Fall River/Shannon     Sue Ganje  Auditor 

  Lori Bachand  Treasurer 

Faulk  Pat Holdren  Auditor 

  Sherry Fix  Treasurer 

  Sally Snow  Reg. of Deeds 

Grant  Karen Layher  Auditor 

  Raynelle Mueller  Treasurer 

Gregory  Jim Waterbury  Auditor 

  Jerry Peterson  Reg. of Deeds 

Haakon  Patricia Freeman  Auditor 

  Patti Rhodes  Treasurer 

  Karyl Sandal  Reg. of Deeds 

Hamlin  Dixie Opdahl  Auditor 

  Marlene Schaefer Reg. of Deeds 

Hand  Sandra Selting  Auditor 

  Sheri Koeck  Treasurer 

  Sheila Coss  Reg. of Deeds 

Hanson  Lesa Trabing  Auditor 

  Julie Ruden  Treasurer 

  Debra Zens  Reg. of Deeds 

Harding  Kathy Glines  Auditor 

  Becky Brengle  Treasurer 

  Sue Litzel  Reg. of Deeds 

Hughes  Shellie Baumgart  Finance Officer 

Hutchinson Jeanie Simonsen  Auditor 

  Tamara Miller  Treasurer 

  Julie Herrboldt  Reg. of Deeds 

Hyde  Colleen Leisinger  Auditor 

  Sandra Hemminger Treasurer 

  Connie Konrad  Reg. of Deeds 
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South Dakota Association of County 

Officials is now on Facebook!  Join us there! 

Jerauld  Cindy Peterson  Auditor 

  Mette Ness  Reg. of Deeds 

Kingsbury Jennifer Albrecht  Auditor 

  Audrey Lembke  Treasurer 

  Caryn Hojer  Reg. of Deeds 

Lake  Kay Schmidt  Auditor 

Lawrence Connie Atkinson  Auditor 

  Deb Tridle  Treasurer 

Lincoln  Paula Feucht  Auditor 

  Debra Turner  Treasurer 

  Kathleen Hill  Reg. of Deeds 

Lyman  Pam Michalek  Auditor 

  Carol Sundall  Treasurer 

  Tracy Brakke  Reg. of Deeds 

Marshall  Julie Hagen  Auditor 

  Marlene Sime  Reg. of Deeds 

McCook  Geralyn Sherman Auditor 

  Joan Matthaei  Treasurer 

  Laurie Schwans  Reg. of Deeds 

McPherson Steven Serr  Auditor 

  Donna Breitag  Treasurer 

  John Hilgemann  Reg. of Deeds 

Meade  Lisa Schieffer  Auditor 

  Susan Boadwine  Treasurer 

Mellette  Jerry Schwarting  Auditor 

Miner  Susan Connor  Auditor 

  Debra Eggert  Treasurer 

  Karla Neises  Reg. of Deeds 

Minnehaha Sue Roust  Auditor 

  Pam Nelson  Treasurer 

  Julie Risty  Reg. of Deeds 

Moody  Gail Meyer  Reg. of Deeds 

Pennington Janet Sayler  Treasurer 

  Donna Mayer  Reg. of Deeds 

Perkins  Sylvia Chapman  Finance Officer 

  Darlene Lockert  Reg. of Deeds 

Potter  Karen Doerr  Auditor 

  Jeanie Lagan  Treasurer 

  Elaine Storkson  Reg. of Deeds 

Roberts  Dawn Sattler  Auditor 

  Debra Wooley  Treasurer 

  Carol Jean Martenson Reg. of Deeds 

Sanborn  Diane Larson  Auditor 

  Karen Krueger  Treasurer 

  Lynn Brueske  Reg. of Deeds 

Spink  Cindy Shultz  Auditor 

  Sharon Jungwirth  Reg. of Deeds 

 

Stanley  Lola Scott  Auditor  

  Linda Stroup  Treasurer 

  Bev Stoeser  Reg. of Deeds 

Sully  Patty McGee  Auditor 

Tripp/Todd Kathleen Flakus  Auditor 

  Marla Liggett  Treasurer 

  Louise Flisram  Reg. of Deeds 

Turner  Sheila Hagemann Auditor 

  Marlys Anderson  Treasurer 

  Carol Viet  Reg. of Deeds 

Union  Carol Klumper  Auditor 

  Myron Hertel  Treasurer 

  Jana Foltz  Reg. of Deeds 

Walworth Gwenn Ackerman Auditor 

  Chuck Hanson  Treasurer 

  Susan Eisemann  Reg. of Deeds 
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 This past summer I had the opportu-

nity to be able to attend the national Prop-

erty Records Industry Association’s (PRIA) 

national conference in Spokane, Washing-

ton.  PRIA is a national organization com-

prised of county recorders (Registers of 

Deeds, County Clerks) as well as property 

records professionals from the private sec-

tor, such as financial lenders, title abstrac-

tors, realtors, technology providers, bulk 

sales representatives, etc.  PRIA provides 

its members with consistent and timely up-

dates concerning property records issues, as 

well as providing opportunities for business 

and government to work together,  commu-

nicate (sometimes debate), and pursue leg-

islation concerning important matters that 

affect us all by state, as well as on a na-

tional basis.  I listened to debate concerning 

bulk sales issues, received valuable infor-

mation regarding redaction, e-recordings 

and effective legislative procedures, at-

tended a records retention and archiving 

presentation by a nationally known archi-

vist, and discussed many of the same diffi-

cult issues that exist in every state. 

 

 One of the ways in which PRIA 

brings government and record industry 

businesses together is by sponsoring Prop-

erty Records Education Partners (PREP).  

The PREP chapters provide a structured 

forum and procedure to help governmental 

offices and private industry sectors to work 

effectively at the local level concerning a 

long list of important issues that affect us 

today.   Technology is one such issue, which 

challenges and affects us all as the property 

records industry expands.  Reliable infor-

mation and meaningful dialogue between 

county recorders and property records pro-

fessionals is imperative in order to enable 

us to make informed decisions if we are to 

keep pace and continue to meet the needs 

of our constituents. 

 

PREP chapter meetings help de-

velop better communications and under-

standing between local property records 

industry partners.  The comments that I 

have heard repetitively have been, “The 

meetings are so interesting.  We can 

clearly benefit from each other.”  PREP 

chapters provide the opportunity for us to 

discuss local and state issues in order to 

resolve problems quickly and effectively.  

PREP meetings also allow local, state and 

national law-enforcement, as well as other 

agencies, to provide important information 

and share areas of concern relating to land 

fraud, privacy issues and other pertinent 

matters as they arise.  By working to-

gether, we will all gain more knowledge, 

resolve more problems, meet new chal-

lenges and better serve our counties, our 

state and our nation. 

 

 I have been in contact with an attor-

ney, who is in-house counsel for one of the 

title companies in Minnehaha County, who 

recently attended a PREP chapter meeting 

in Omaha, Nebraska.  He indicated it was 

a very interesting, informative meeting, 

with significant participation from the FBI 

as well as several people in the housing 

and property records industries.  We an-

ticipate organizing a PREP chapter within 

the next few months.  I encourage you to 

contact PRIA and explore the opportuni-

ties that are available to you through 

membership and through the establish-

ment of your own PREP chapter. 

Property Record Industry Association/Prep Chapters 
by Julie Risty, Minnehaha County Register of Deeds 
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SDACO County Website SDACO County Website SDACO County Website SDACO County Website     

ProgramProgramProgramProgram    
Tip of  the MonthTip of  the MonthTip of  the MonthTip of  the Month    

    
When performing a search in 

Google, type in statements rather 
than questions.  Put in a * in place 
of  the word you’re looking for—ie:            

Mt. Hood is * feet high. 

Google will fill in the blank. 
    

    

Questions? 

email support@sdcounties.org! 
 

 

Contact the SDACO office if you are  

interested in a website for your county.  

SD Trivia:  Sage Creek Wilderness Area is the 

site of the reintroduction of the black-footed fer-

ret, the most endangered land mammal in North 

America. 

More counties will have the opportunity 

to participate in National County Gov-

ernment Week activities in 2010, when 

the observance expands from a single 

week in April to the entire month — 

henceforth to be known as National 

County Government Month. 
 

NACo’s Executive Committee decided to 

expand National County Government 

Week to a month to give counties more 

options to schedule activities that raise 

public awareness and understanding of 

county government. 
 

National County Government Month 

(NCGM) will be held in April in 2010 and 

future years. 
 

“By designating each April as National 

County Government Month, counties will 

have greater flexibility to plan and sched-

ule their own county government activi-

ties,” said NACo President Valerie 

Brown. “Counties aren’t expected to hold 

public awareness activities throughout 

the month, but can schedule activities 

any time during the month.” 
 

Previously, a county government week 

with fixed dates fell at an inconvenient 

time for some counties, according to feed-

back the Executive Committee received. 
 

First celebrated in 1991, National 

County Government Week (now National 

County Government Month) was created 

by NACo to raise public awareness and 

understanding about the roles and re-

sponsibilities of the nation’s 3,068 coun-

ties. The community outreach events 

help residents and businesses better un-

derstand how counties serve the commu-

nity. 
 

A booklet of ideas and suggestions on how 

to celebrate NCGM will be available early 

next year. It will also provide helpful infor-

mation about media outreach strategies 

and NACo’s online NCGM Media Resources 

Kit. 
 

Mark your calendars:  National County 

Government Month — April 2010. 
 

For more information about NCGM, visit 

the “Public Awareness Campaigns” section 

of the NACo Web site or contact Tom Good-

man at 202/942-4222 or tgood-

man@naco.org. 

National County  

Government Month 
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Hometown:  Sioux Falls 

 

How long have you 

lived there?  22 years  

 

Where did you live 

previously ?  I have 

lived in several different 

places in South Dakota:  

Martin, Yankton, 

Eureka, Watertown, 

Spearfish, and Rapid 

City.   Summers were 

spent with my grandpar-

ents in Dupree and Isabel.   I also lived in Port-

land, Oregon when I was younger, and Columbus, 

Indiana for 3 years before returning to South Da-

kota in 1986. 
 

Work experience:  I took office as Minnehaha Co. 

ROD in 2003.  I was a paralegal in a law firm for 

16 years prior to taking office as Register of Deeds.  

Previous to that time, I was an Administrative As-

sistant for a hotel developer, who built, owned and 

operated hotels in Indiana and Ohio.  Prior to mov-

ing to Indiana, I enjoyed working in an accounting 

firm in Rapid City. 
 

What you like most about your job?  Being 

able to help people, especially in difficult situa-

tions. 
 

Tell us about your family:  My husband, Roger, 

and I have three daughters:  Jamelle (Jason); Jan-

ece (Greg); and Angela (Chris); and five grandchil-

dren:  Tyler, Allie, Amy, Aidan and Rebecca.  My 

parents still live in Spearfish. 
 

What do you like to do in your spare time?  

Anything fun with my family or friends.   I love to 

travel - especially to warm, sunny places, or his-

torical areas, where I have not yet been.  I enjoy 

cooking and baking (as anyone can see), swim-

ming, horses, music, and I never get tired of learn-

ing interesting things. 
 

If you could travel to one place in the world, 

where would it be and why?  I’ve always                     

wanted to visit England and Scotland, because of 

the beautiful countryside and historical areas.  

Julie Risty, 

SDACO 2nd Vice President 

Julie Pearson, 

SDACO Parliamentarian 

      Hometown:  Rapid City 

      area 

 

      How long have you lived 

      there?  All my life 

 

      Work experience: After 

      graduating from National 

      American University with a 

      degree in Accounting and 

      Business Management, I 

      was lucky enough to get 

      hired as the Accountant for 

the Pennington County Auditor’s Office.  I knew al-

most immediately that I would run for the job as 

soon as Helen retired.  I was appointed Chief Deputy 

Auditor  some where in that first 10 years then ran 

and trounced my 2 opponents, 2 to 1 in the next 2 

elections.  Haven’t had competition since but there is 

always next year. I’ve been with Pennington County 

for 33 years at the end of Dec 2009-- just not old 

enough to retire yet. 
 

What you like most about your job? I am lucky, 

for the most part I really love my job and all it en-

tails, except for the commission boards. 
 

Tell us about your family: I’m married to a great 

guy, Marty for over 15 years now and people thought 

it was just a fling!  We have a combination family of 

3 sons and 1 daughter. 
 

What do you like to do in your spare time?  I 

only like warm weather and then I love to spend 

time in the sun,  boating and in the water.  I also 

love to read and play games. 
 

If you could travel to one place in the world, 

where would it be and why? I’ve traveled most of 

my life to many places within the states and to other 

countries.  But if I could go to Heaven and back I 

would love to be able to talk and hug my parents 

again. 
 

Tell us one thing about yourself that most peo-

ple would be surprised to know about you: I’m 

a very open book express my opinion type of person  

as most people know.   I hate cold weather (anything 

under 70 degrees) and wind,--wait, everybody knows 

that about me! 

Spotlight on... 
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South Dakota representation on 

the NACo Board of Directors 
 

 

Don Larson 

Brookings County Commissioner  

dlarson@brookingscountysd.gov 

 

Nancy Hansen 

Brown County Commissioner 

nancyh@nvc.net 

 

 

If  you have an upcoming  
community or county event  

that you would like  

to have listed  

on our calendar,  

just drop us an e-mail at 
sdaco@sdcounties.org  

and we will include it  

in an upcoming newsletter. 
 

Sheila Hagemann, 

SDACO Secretary/Treasurer 

       Hometown: Parker 

 

       How long have you 

       lived there?  My entire 

       life 

 

       Work experience: I have 

       worked 26 years for Turner 

       County, 4 years as Deputy 

       Auditor, 4 years as Deputy 

       Treasurer & 18 years as 

       Auditor 

 

What you like most about your job? Working 

with the budget & levies 
 

Tell us about your family: My husband Bob & I 

have been married 24 years, I have 2 step-daughters 

who are both married & 2 step-grandchildren 
 

What do you like to do in your spare time? 

Walking, traveling & spending time with friends & 

family 
 

If you could travel to one place in the world, 

where would it be and why? Australia, I have 

heard is a beautiful place. 
 

Tell us one thing about yourself that most peo-

ple would be surprised to know about you:  At 

one time I used to be a quiet & shy person, but as 

many know I have definitely overcome this. 



Upcoming County Anniversaries!! 
 

Faulk County—November 5, 1883 

Jerauld County—November 9, 1883 

Jones County—November 9, 1916 

Fall River—November 17, 1883 

    

    

    

October 2009 

We want 

your ideas! 

We are continuing 

the process of             

reformatting the 

South Dakota 

County News and 

updating the infor-

mation on the     

association      

website 

www.sdcounties.org. 

  

Please let us know 

the information 

you would like     

included in future 

newsletters and 

on the website! 

Page 12 

Quote:  People think 

computers will keep 

them from making mis-

takes.  They’re wrong.  

With computers you 

make mistakes faster. 

—-Adam Osborne 

 

Spotlight Directories are still           

available to purchase. 

You can order directories                   

for your county by contacting           

the SDACO office. 
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October 19: 

Corson County  

Courthouse Opens 

 

October 22:   

Upper Missouri Valley 

Commissioners  

Association Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

November 1: 

Daylight Savings  

Time ends 

 

November 11: 

Veterans Day 

 

November 26:   

Thanksgiving Day 

 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

18 19 
Corson County 

Courthouse 

Opens 

20 21 22 
Upper Missouri 

Valley Com-

missioners 

Association 

Meeting 

23 24 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 

October 2009  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 

 

2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 10 11 

 

12 13 14 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 30      

November 2009  
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A&B Business Solutions 
Jason Mueller 

1600 North A Ave 

Sioux Falls, SD  57104 

(800) 477–2425 

www.abbusiness.com 
Document Management Software 

Copiers * Printers * Scanners 

Faxes * Full Service,  

Sales & Support 
 

Active Data Systems 
Ron Quinn, 

 Sales Manager 

2504 W 46th St 

Sioux Falls, SD 57104 

(605) 335-5906 

www.activedatasystems.com 
 

American State Bank 
Kelly Van Lith,  

VP of Marketing 

700 E Sioux Ave   

Pierre, SD  57501 

(605) 224-9233 

www.asbpierre.com 

Banking Services 
 

BankWest, Inc. 
Kristin Brost,  

VP of Marketing   

PO Box 998 

Pierre, SD  57501 

(605) 224-7391 

www.bankwest-sd.com 
Banking * Insurance   

Trust * Brokerage 
 

Brown & Saenger 
Deb Gunderson, 

General Manager 

711 West Russell Street 

PO Box 84040 

Sioux Falls, SD  57118 

(605)336-1960 

www.brown-saenger.com 
Business products * Office  

furniture * Professional printing  

Promotional products 

Legal Support Services 
Steve Polley 

19 Nickel Place 

Spearfish, SD  57783 

(800) 583-0365 
 

McLeod's Printing  

& Office Supply 
Brad Zimmerman 

1011 S Edgerton 

Mitchell, SD  57301 

(800) 952-2201 
Printing: Checks *  Election Forms 

Property Tax Forms * Record 

Books 
 

Microfilm Imaging  

Systems, Inc. 
Curt Reiter   

2530 Harney St  

Omaha, NE 68131    

 (402) 346-7211 
Document Imaging & Scanning  

 Scan Plats & Maps 

Service & Sell Microfilm 

Equipment 
 

Noble Ink & Toner 
Steve Bass,  

Sales Manager 

420 W Sioux Ave 

Pierre, SD  57501 

(888) 743-7349 
Compatible and  

Remanufactured  Ink and Toner 

Custom Self-inking Stamps 
 

Northland Securities, LLC 
Tobin Morris,  

Vice President 

215 W Sioux Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501   

(877) 224-5557 

www.northlandsecurities.com     
 Bond underwriting   

Investments 

 Financial advisory  

Tax increment financing 

Computer Software  

Associates 
Stan Hoggatt,  

Territory Manager 

11 N 26th  St 

Billings, MT  59101 

(800) 247-1161 

www.csa-inc.net 
Document Pro-Indexing  

and Imaging Solution  
 

Hagan Benefits, Inc. 
Jeff Pederson,  

President 

1741 S Cleveland Ave, Ste 200 

Sioux Falls, SD  57103 

(605) 334-1030 

www.hagangroup.com 
Administrator and Marketing for 

South Dakota Public Assurance  

Alliance (liability and property 

pool) 
 

Insurance Benefits, Inc. 
Karen Ripperda, SDML WC 

Fund Administrator 

4901 Isabel Place, Ste 110 

Sioux Falls, SD  57108 

(800) 233-9073 

www.sdmlwcfund.com 
SDML Worker’s Compensation 

Fund 
 

LAR-JO’S Specialties  
Larry Becker, 

Sales Representative 

615 18th Ave. NE 

Aberdeen, SD  57401 

(605) 225-4922 
Record Books (full bound &  

loose leaf)  *  Receipt Books   

Roller Shelving  *   Plate Files  

Checks  *  Office Supplies   

“Important Document”  

Envelopes 
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Office Equipment  

Company 
Chuck Manning 

108 S Main 

Aberdeen, SD  57401 

(605) 225-4072 
 

Official Payments 
Becky Snedigar 

177 Technology Pkwy 

Auburn, AL  36830 

www.officialpayments.com 
Electronic payments processing 

through several payment channels 
 

Pierre Area  

Chamber of Commerce   
Laura Schoen Carbonneau, 

CEO  

800 W Dakota Ave 

Pierre, SD  57501              

(605) 224-7361  

www.pierre.org  
 

Ramkota Hotels of SD 
Gloriann Kueter 

Corporate Director  

of Sales and Marketing 

3211 W Sencore Drive 

Sioux Falls, SD  57101 

(605) 965-1423 

www.regency-mgmt.com 
Hotels * Restaurants 

Conference Centers 

THANK 

YOU!!  

FOR  

SUPPORTING 

OUR  

ASSOCIATE  

MEMBERS!!  

2009 SDACO Associate Members 

Risty Benefits 
Roger R. Risty, 

President  

PO Box 90335 

Sioux Falls, SD  57118 

(605) 338-1489  

www.ristybenefits.com  
Employee Benefits – Medical  

plans, Life, Disability,  

Long Term Care,  

457 plans, and other employee  

related benefits 
 

Software Services Inc. 
Patti Guthrie   

614 N Kiwanis Ave 

Sioux Falls, SD  57104 

 (605) 334-5200 
 

State Publishing & Printing 
Tom Roberts,  

Sales Manager   

303 E. Sioux Ave 

Pierre, SD  57501 

(605) 224-9999 

www.statepub.com 
Commercial printing,  

Design layout, 4-Color Process 
 

Tyler Technologies 
Jerry Ross 

PO Box 648 

Ames, IA  50010 

(800) 747-8649 

www.tylertech.com  
 

Ultra Inc.,  

Connecting Point  
Doreen Singrey   

504 Jenson Ave SE 

Watertown, SD 57201  

(800) 529-5500  
County Software * Hardware   

Networking * Training 
 

US Bank 
Danene Miller,  

Government Banking 

PO Box 67 

121 Ninth St 

Sibley, IA  51249 

(866) 221-5701  

Banking & E-Commerce  

products for Public Entities 
 

Wells Fargo  

Real Estate Tax Service 
Kelly Renfrow,  

Client Service Consultant 

One Home Campus   

Mac #X2301-032 

Des Moines, IA  50328 

 (800) 499-4829 ext. 45505 
Procure & payment of  

real estate taxes 
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2009-2010 SDACO Executive Board and 

Committee Members 

October 2009 

 

Dawn McLaughlin, President 

Custer Co. Treasurer 
 

Karen Layher, 1st Vice Pres 

Grant Co. Auditor 

 

Julie Risty 2nd Vice Pres 

Minnehaha Co.  Reg. of Deeds 

 

Sheila Hagemann, Sec. / Treasurer  

Turner Co. Auditor   
 

 

Caryn Hojer, Past President 

Kingsbury Co. Reg. of Deeds 
 

Julie Pearson, Parliamentarian 

Pennington Co. Auditor   

 

Lisa Schieffer 

Meade Co. Auditor 

 

Debra Tridle 

Lawrence Co. Treasurer 
 

 

 

Arlene Koch 

Aurora Co. Reg. of Deeds 

 

Myron Hertel 

Union Co. Treasurer 
 

Julie Herrboldt 

Hutchinson Co. Reg. of Deeds 

 

Pam Lynde 

Deuel Co. Auditor   

 

Continuing Education  

Committee (elected) 
 

Kathy Glines, Chair 

Harding Co. Auditor 
 

Sue Litzel, Vice Chair 

Harding Co. Reg. of Deeds 
 

Brian Hunhoff 

Yankton Co. Reg. of Deeds 
 

Carol Sundall 

Lyman Co. Treasurer 
 

Paula Feucht 

Lincoln Co. Auditor 
 

Janet Sayler 

Pennington Co. Treasurer 
 

 

Julie Hagen 

Marshall Co. Auditor 
 

Cathi Powell 

Clay Co. Treasurer 
 

Donna Mayer 

Pennington Co. Reg. of Deeds 
 

Lisa Schieffer 

Board Liaison 

______________________ 

Re-organization &  

By-Laws Committee 

(Appointed) 
 

Sue Roust, Chair 

Minnehaha Co. Auditor 
 

Debbie Eggert 

Miner Co. Treasurer 
 

Paula Walker 

Butte Co. Reg. of Deeds 
 

Myron Hertel 

Board Liaison 

 

Resolutions Committee 

(appointed) 
 

Bev Stoeser, Chair 

Stanley Co. Reg. of Deeds 
 

Deb Tridle 

Lawrence Co. Treasurer 
 

Susan Urban 

Aurora Co. Auditor 
 

Louise Flisram 

Tripp/Todd Co. Reg. of Deeds 
 

Jeanie Simonsen 

Hutchinson Co. Auditor 
 

Donna Breitag 

McPherson Co. Treasurer 
 

Susan Kiepke 

Davison Co. Auditor 
 

Sharon Jungwirth 

Spink Co. Reg. of Deeds 
 

Raynelle Mueller 

Grant Co. Treasurer 
 

Debra Tridle 

Board Liaison 

________________________ 

State Board of Elections  

Delegates (nominated) 
 

Karen Layher 

Grant Co. Auditor 
 

Cindy Shultz 

Spink Co. Auditor 

 

 

Scholarship Committee 

(appointed) 
 

Janet Sayler, Chair 

Pennington Co. Treasurer 
 

Connie Konrad 

Hyde Co. ROD 
 

Pam Lynde 

Board Liaison 

_______________________ 

 

SDACO Staff 
 

Eric Erickson 

Executive Director 

 

Janell Brochu 

Administrative Assistant 

 

Nicole Ogan 

County Websites 

 

Ryan Ogan 

Information Technology 

 

Contact the  

SDACO office: 

605-224-1968 

sdaco@sdcounties.org 

 

Public Relations 

(appointed) 
 

Sue Ganje, Chair 

Fall River/Shannon Co. 

 Auditor 
 

Carina Fuehrer 

Campbell Co. Reg. of Deeds 
 

Audrey Lembke 

Kingsbury Co. Treasurer 
 

Sheila Coss 

Hand Co. Reg. of Deeds 
 

Jolene Donovan 

Bennett Co. Treasurer 
 

Linda Nelson 

Custer Co. Auditor 
 

Julie Herrboldt 

Board Liaison 

___________________ 

Nominating  

Committee (elected) 
 

Deb Turner, Chair 

Lincoln Co. Treasurer 
 

Sheila Hagemann 

Turner Co. Auditor   
 

Jana Foltz 

Union Co. Reg. of Deeds  
 

Arlene Koch 

Board Liaison 
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